
What About Us?
Heidi Mund, the German woman who has been a one-man multitude,
confronting  Muslims  spouting  Nazi-par  antisemitism,  and
famously interrupting an imam who, as part of that interfaith-
healing racket, was offering a Muslim prayer as part of a
performance at a church, received and twitted a communication
from one Rotem Avituv, who I assume is an Israeli by origin.
Here it is:

 

The words of Dr. Rotem Avituv:

“Merkel said that the Muslims children deserve to live without
fear  in  our  country.  What  about  the  German  children?  And
European children? We live everyday with fear of the Muslims!
Women can get raped in main cities, men can be beaten, German
Jewish people cannot speak Hebrew in Berlin in fear or being
attacked..  Merkel,  you  do  not  care  about  the  people  of
Germany, you care about the Muslims who lied that they are
“refugees”! Nonsense, they are leeches that just want our
money,  jobs,  girls,  boys,  to  destroy  our  culture,  our
religions, our tradition and to intimidate us! Muslims must
return to their Home Counties, Germany is not their home, not
their blood and not their heritage!
They came here to kill us and to take our country! Europe is
NOT a trash-can to throw Muslims in! Many are terrorists that
Israel had to release from prison after bad deals with Hamas.
Muslims,  Merkel  and  other  false  EU  “leaders”  that  don’t
represent us, are the main reason we live in fear, because
they only cares what other left-winged EU countries will think
of us! WIR SIND DAS VOLK UND EUROPA! For our families! For now
and our future!” Keep our counties as they always were: OURS!”
Dr. Rotem Avituv
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